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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Please find attached to this letter a copy of the DfE’s guidance about the upcoming Year 4 Multiplication Test. 

In Week 1 of Summer 2, most of our Year 4s will be sitting this test.  

The test will ask the children 25 times table questions ranging from the 2 to 12 times tables and will only last about 

15 minutes. Each question gives 6 seconds to answer and has been devised by the government so they are able to 

get an overall view of times table fluency in Year 4. 

There is no ‘pass or fail’ for the check and, as part of end of year reports, we will notify of your child’s score out of 

25. 

As always, we absolutely know that the children will try their best with this and that is all we ask for! We may use the 

scores to help inform any next steps in Maths. 

The test is carried out electronically and it is very similar to Soundcheck on TT Rockstars. Over the coming weeks, we 

strongly encourage you to support your child by ensuring they are completing their compulsory 2 x 15 minute slots 

of TT Rockstars (or more if you prefer!) 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher in the first instance.  

 

Best Wishes,  

R. Groves 
Mrs Groves 
Head of Year 4  
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